
2014 Virginia Governor’s Cup Mine Rescue Contest 
 
Additional Information 
 
Bullet point No. 3 in the 2014 Governor’s Cup written problem was taken out.  The 
statement had to do with the Command Center Attendant not describing the mine 
workings or the dotted line areas of the map to the team.  That statement was 
taken out of the problem before it was given to the teams so that there would be 
no conflict with the rules concerning the Command Center Attendant. 
 


